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3 June 2004

Mr David Hayter

Manager, Operations

South East Australia Gas Pty Ltd
GPO Box 2666

Adelaide SA 5001

Dear David

PIPELINE LICENCE 13 ANNUAL REPORT

Further to the SEA Gas / PIRSA Quarterly Meeting held on 1 June 2004, please find
attached a review of the Annual Report submitted for the 2003 / 2004 Licence Year.

As discussed, the review identified that the SEO audit report should be included in
the annual report to substantiate the statement of compliance in the annual report.
It was also agreed that it is more convenient for all parties that the reporting period
for all future annual reports should be the financial year.

Pursuant to Section 134(1) of the Petroleum Act 2000, | hereby grant an extension
for the date of submission of the Pipeline Licence 13 Annual Report to 31 August
2004, Furthermore, the reporting period for this and all future annual reports shall
finish on 30 June, with the annual report to be submitted by 31 August of the
relevant year.

If you have any queries on this please contact Richard McDonough, Manager
Pipeline Operations ph: 8463 2347; mob: 0428 853 720.

Yours sincerely

A

TERRY AUST

A/ DIRECTOR PETROLEUM

MINERALS AND ENERGY

Delegate of the Minister for Mineral Resources Development
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